
Iced Coffee with 
Baileys & Kahlua - 
$14
Bailey’s Irish Cream, 
Kahlua, fresh brewed 
coffee.  Garnished with 
whipped cream, caramel 
and chocolate shavings

Bikini Martini - $18
Malibu coconut rum, 

vodka, pineapple 
juice and grenadine.  

Garnished with sugared 
rimmed glass and fresh 

pineapple cocktail

Watermelon 
Margarita - $14
Tequila blanco, 
lime juice, simple 
syrup, watermelon 
liquor. Garnished 
with sugar rimmed 
glass and fresh 
watermelon

Watermelon 
Sangria - $14

White wine, 
watermelon liquor, 

dash of orange liquor, 
brandy, simple syrup.  
Garnished with fresh 

watermelon

Malibu Sunrise - $14
Malibu coconut rum, 
orange juice, grenadine.
Garnished with fresh 
orange



Aperol Peach Spritz 
- $14
Peach schnapps, Aperol, 
Prosecco.  Garnished with 
peach and a mint sprig

Peach Old 
Fashioned - $14

Crown Peach, bitters, 
simple syrup,muddled 

peach and cherry.  
Garnished with a peach

Strawberry Lemon 
Drop - $18
Strawberry vodka, 
Limoncello, Cointreau, 
lemonade and cranberry 
juice.  Garnished with 
a sugared rim and fresh 
strawberry

Pineapple Martini 
- $18
Vodka, Cointreau, 
lime juice, pineapple 
juice.  Garnished with 
a sugared rimmed glass 
and fresh pineapple

Raspberry Kiss 
Mimosa - $13
Champagne and 

Chambord with a splash 
of lemonade; garnished 
with a sugared rim and 

fresh raspberries


